Sent: 25/07/2023 1:00:18 PM
Subject: RE: DA2022/2281
Attachments: Letter of Support from Community Northern Beaches.pdf;

Dear Council,

I'm sharing a letter for Community Northerns regarding DA2022/2281.

Kind Regards,

Craig Stevens - MICDA

Chief Executive Officer | Community Northern Beaches
t: 02 9977 1066 e: ceo@cnb.org.au w: http://cnb.org.au

Community Northern Beaches acknowledges and pays respect to the past, present and future Traditional Custodians and Elders of this nation and the
continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practices of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.
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Community Northern Beaches
52 Raglan Street, Manly 2095

p: 9977 1066 e: info@cnb.org.au
ABN 77 721 844 221

24th July, 2023

Northern Beaches Council
725 Pittwater Road
Dee Why NSW 2099

Dear Councillors,

| am writing on behalf of Community Northern Beaches (CNB) to express our appreciation and admiration
for the invaluable contributions that Pilu Freshwater has made to our community. As you are aware, Pilu
Freshwater currently has a Development Application (DA) sitting with the Northern Beaches Council, and
we would like to share our perspective on the matter.

Pilu Freshwater has consistently shown a commitment to the betterment of the Northern Beaches
community. Their active involvement in supporting local charities, including CNB has not gone unnoticed.

Furthermore, Pilu Freshwater's dedication to fostering partnerships with various charitable organisations
underscores their passion for creating a more cohesive and caring community. Their willingness to lend a
helping hand to local initiatives has been instrumental in uplifting the lives of many, and we are confident
that this spirit of collaboration will continue to flourish.

In addition to their charitable endeavours, Pilu Freshwater has been a responsible and respectful member
of the local community. They have consistently engaged with residents and stakeholders, seeking
feedback and actively listening to concerns.

Regarding the current DA application, we firmly believe that any changes Pilu Freshwater seeks to
implement will enhance their capacity to further support charities and contribute to the local economy.
We are confident that their vision aligns with the best interests of the Northern Beaches and that they will
continue to prioritise the well-being of residents, the environment, and the overall cultural fabric of the
area.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you require any additional information or wish to
discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Craig Stevens
Chief Executive Officer
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